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Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on 
the Island Interconnected System ("Public Review") - Phase One Hearing 
("Hearing") 

We are counsel for Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro ("Hydro") in regard to the Public Review. 

In response to the Board's correspondence of February 16 we can advise as follows: 

1. Further to the request of the Consumer Advocate at the recent counsel meeting for the 
Public Review, Hydro intends to present oral testimony based on the pre-filed record 
developed prior to the Hearing, which oral testimony shall summarize: (1) the events 
leading up to and encompassing the outages of January 2014, (2) Hydro's actions 
already taken since such time to decrease the likelihood of such outages recurring in the 
future, and (3) Hydro's proposed further actions to decrease the likelihood of outages up 
to the time of interconnection with the Muskrat Falls project. 

2. Hydro does not intend to cross-examine other parties based on the current pre-filed 
record. 

J)]~fy, 

David S. MacDougall 

cc: Interested Parties 
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